
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 
Monday  09/24            8:00am  HGPC  Erin Farkas Dewyea by family   
Tuesday  09/25  8:00am  HGPC  Greta Rovito by Suzanne & George Zanelli 
Wednesday  09/26  8:00am  HGPC  Jerry Manning by Claire Desabais & Marie Mayotte 
Thursday  09/27  8:00am  HGPC  Jane Dumoulin by Jim & Elaine Ellis 
Friday   09/28       No Mass 
Saturday  09/29  4:00pm  SA  Dilmar Correa & Nabile Matue DeSouza by Olga Matu 
          DeSouza 
Sunday  09/30  8:30am  HN  John & Lena Ellis by family 
Sunday  09/30  11:00am  SA  Gerald Stone, Sr. (12th Anniversary) by family 
 

 

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Donna Hachey & Robert Guiney 

 St. Boniface… 
  

 St. Boniface, whose baptismal name was Winfrid, was born about the year 680 in Devonshire, England. From the age of thir-
teen he was educated in the Benedictine monastery of Exeter, where he later became a monk. He then passed on to that of Nursling 
in the diocese of Winchester, which enjoyed a great reputation for learning. After some time the Abbot appointed him to teach. At the 
age of thirty he was ordained into the priesthood. 
 With the permission of his Abbot, he went to Friesland in 716, in order to preach to the idolators. His first attempt was unsuc-
cessful and he was obliged to return to England, where he was chosen Abbot of his monastery, a dignity which he soon resigned. 
 In 719, he went to Rome and presented himself to Pope Gregory II, begging authority to preach to the idolators. The Pope, 
having seen the letters of his Bishop, gave him ample power to preach the Faith to the heathens in Germany. In 745, the saint chose 
Mainz as his Episcopal See, after he had established a number of dioceses in Germany. He ended his fruitful career by a glorious 
martyrdom in Friesland, where he had gone to preach the Faith. His death occurred on June 5, 755. 
  

Prayer: Lord, let St. Boniface intercede for us, that we may firmly adhere to the Faith he taught, and for which 
he shed his blood, and fearlessly profess it in our works. Amen 
  



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

St. Mary’s of Brushton Turkey Dinner  
Father Ray Moreau would like to invite all of 
you to his annual Harvest Dinner for St. 
Mary’s Church of Brushton.  This year it will be 
held at the North Bangor Fire Department 
(2265 State Route 11, North Bangor, NY) on 
Sunday, October 7th from 12 noon to 4:00 
p.m.  Dinner includes Roast Turkey, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, stuffing, squash, cabbage 
salad, cranberry sauce, pickles, rolls, and des-
sert.  Adults: $10.00; Seniors: $9.00; 6-12: 
$6.00; 5 and under free. Plan to take a Sun-
day ride to North Bangor to visit with Fr. Ray 
and enjoy a good meal! 
 

FALL CRAFT & VENDOR FEST 
The St. Alphonsus-Holy Name Youth Group 
will be sponsoring a Craft & Vendor Fest on 
Saturday, September 29th from 10am-4:00pm 
at the Parish Center on Marion St.  There will 
be many hand crafted items there by various 
local crafters as well as cash and carry items 
from other vendors. There will be a bake sale 
& 50/50 Raffle to benefit the Youth Groups 
service project. Please stop by and support 
local crafters as well as the local Youth Group. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REMINDER 
Classes have begun for grades K-10 Religious 
Education. We meet on Sunday from 9:30am-
10:30am. If your child or grandchild is in any 
of those grades, get them signed up!  Remem-
ber, Grade 2 is First Holy Communion Year 
and Grade 10 is Confirmation year. 

MEXICO CITY & OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
Join Fr. Bob & Fr. Doug Decker on a pilgrimage 
to Mexico- Our Lady of Guadalupe from Decem-
ber 8-14,  2018.  A special highlight of our trip 
will be visiting the Shrine of Our Lady of Guada-
lupe to celebrate Mass on the Feast of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe, we will also visit  the church of 
Santiago Tlateloclco where St. Juan Diego was 
baptized, among others. We will celebrate Mass 
daily. The cost is $1,979.00 per person/double 
occupancy.  Please contact Lisa Reed at 518-
332-8414 or Lreed49269@gmail.com for more 
information. WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR 
TRAVELERS FOR THIS TRIP, CONTACT US 
ASAP IF YOU ARE INTERESTED! 
 

It’s Our Church, It’s Our Future Campaign 
Our parish continues to make progress as we work toward 
reaching our goal in the It’s Our Church, It’s Our Future 
Campaign. Families can demonstrate their support to the 
campaign by filling out a pledge card or pledge envelope. 
To the all families that made their commitment we 
want to extend a special “Thank You!” for joining the 
families who were able to make their gift.  Our parish 
goal is $292,293.00 and we currently have 
$146,275.00.00 in pledges, which is 566.37% of our 
goal!  Thank you for your support! 
 

DIOCESAN BLUE MASS 
This year Bishop Terry R. LaValley will celebrate 
the Diocesan Blue Mass on Sunday, September 30, 
2018 at 2:00 pm at St. Peter's Church, 114 Cornelia 
Street, Plattsburgh, NY. 
The Blue Mass the Church’s way to offer thanks to God for 
the dedication and sacrifices made by the women and men 
in Law Enforcement/Corrections and to pray for their safe-
ty, as well as for their families and communities. In addition 
to members and their families, community members and 
supporters are invited to attend.  Questions can be ad-
dressed to Fr. Christopher Carrara, Blue Mass Committee 
Chair at ccarrara@rcdony.org, or by phone at 315-605-
1039 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $2,147.00 

Plate: $934.20 
Fuel: $9.00 

Total: $3,090.20 
Last Year: $4,269.77 

Parish happenings… 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Monday,  Oct. 1,  7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 
HOLY HOUR 
Tuesday,  Sept. 25, 6:00pm, St. Alphonsus Church 


